
Joseph A. Shea, Jr. Law Department 
Associate Counsel - Regulatory PSEG Services Corporation 
 80 Park Plaza – T5, Newark, New Jersey 07102-4194 
 tel : 973-430-7047  fax: 973-430-5983 
 email:  joseph.shea@pseg.com 

 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary  
Office of the Secretary  
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  
P.O. Box 350  
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
 

Re:  IN THE MATTER OF THE COMMUNITY SOLAR ENERGY PILOT 
PROGRAM IN THE MATTER OF THE COMMUNITY SOLAR ENERGY 
PILOT PROGRAM YEAR 2 APPLICATION FORM AND PROCESS - 
DOCKET NO. QO18060646 AND DOCKET NO. QO20080556 

  
 
Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:  
 

In the Order dated October 2, 2020 in the referenced docket, the Board directed the New 
Jersey electric distribution companies to “provide updated bill credit calculations and sample 
bills to Staff no later than October 30, 2020, for posting to the community solar webpage on the 
NJCEP website.” 

 
Please be advised that, due to an administrative oversight, the delivery of Public Service 

Electric and Gas Company’s updated bill credit calculations to Board Staff was delayed.  I can 
confirm that delivery of the updated bill credit calculations was made to Board Staff by 
electronic mail earlier today. 

 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the foregoing. 

 
 
        Sincerely, 

         
        Joseph A. Shea, Jr. 
 
cc:  Ariane Benrey – BPU  


